
ROSEMARY STREET

Widening 
Project

Commerce City is proposing a widening 
project to Rosemary Street between  
East 86th Avenue and East 81st Place
Commerce City is proposing a widening project and 
other improvements to Rosemary Street between East 
86th Avenue and East 81st Place. The city is evaluating 
the environmental and right-of-way impacts for the 
improvements and will develop preliminary and final 
design along this mile stretch.

The Rosemary Street project was identified as a priority 
improvement in the city’s recently-adopted Irondale 
Neighborhood and Infrastructure Plan, with partial 
funding already identified in the city’s five-year Capital 
Improvements and Preservation Plan. 

PROJECT GOALS

Improve traffic flow 
on Rosemary Street

Improve safety  
and connectivity for 
pedestrians and bicyclists

Improve lighting,  
drainage and landscaping

LEARN MORE ONLINE:  
c3gov.com/rosemary
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TELL US WHAT YOU THINK

Your input is critical to the success of this project. 
Keep an eye out for ways to provide your feedback 
and learn more at: c3gov.com/rosemary
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